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Sent by email 
 
 
Dear   
 
FOI-07-474 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
Thank you for your request for information received on the 21st July 2023.  We can 
confirm that the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board can provide 
the following information.   
 
An anonymised copy of this response will be made publicly available on the ICB 
website. 
 
Please see our responses in blue below: 
 
I am a post-graduate student with an academic interest in UK health service 
provision. Please respond to my request as below. 
 
Context: 
 
Provider Collaboratives across the country vary in composition. I am aware of 
the policy related to this that mandates membership by Acute and Mental Health 
NHS Trust/Foundation Trusts, and the fluid nature of some arrangements. 
 
Specific information requested: 
 
1. Please name the current Provider Collaboratives within your ICB? 
 
Provider Collaborative Partnerships are developing across our system Portfolios and 
Enabling workstreams as the key vehicle for delivery of some system priorities at scale 
across more than two providers. The Provider Collaborative Programme Board 
supports and oversees the development and mobilisation. The Provider Collaborative 
Programme Board is a partnership with Executive representation from Providers, ICB 
and Local Authorities. 
 
 
Provider Collaboratives developing: 
 

• All Age Safeguarding-mobilisation underway 

• Acute Care at Home-mobilisation underway 
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• Childrens Asthma-mobilisation underway 

• MSK-mobilisation underway 

• Tier 3 and 4 Weight Management-in development 

• Shared Care Complex Medicines-in development 

• Sustainability-in development 

• Estates/Voids and Disposals-in development 

• Occupational Health-completed 
 
Provider Collaboratives outside of the ICB that Providers are part of: 
 
1. Adult Critical Care (University Hospital North Midlands NHS Trust and Shropshire 

and Telford Hospital NHS Trust)-Provider Partnership. 
2. West Midlands Mental Health Provider Collaboratives: Adult Eating Disorders, 

Perinatal, Adult Secure – Reach Out Learning Disability and Autism, Child and 
Adolescent Mental Health Service-Lead Provider. 

3. Acute Collaboration in development between University Hospital North Midlands 
NHS Trust & Mid Cheshire Foundation Trust-Provider Partnership. 

 
2. Where possible, please identify the areas of focus for Provider 

Collaboratives within your ICB e.g. if the alignment is a patient-related theme 
such as cancer services or maternity rather than geographical alignment? 

 
Please see the above – the alignment is focused on the delivery of some ICS system 
priorities both clinical and non-clinical and some collaboratives cross ICB boundaries. 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
 
To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  
 
 
 
The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 

mailto:StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk
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Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF 
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Tracey Shewan 
Director of Corporate Governance 
 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/

